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September 21, 2022 

Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Regarding Donation for Flood Damage in the Islamic Republic of Pakistan 

 

Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd. hereby announces that it has decided to donate 3 million yen 

(approximately 21 thousand US dollars) to “ChildLife Foundation,” an NGO, as support for severe 

flood damage in the Islamic Republic of Pakistan (hereafter, “Pakistan”). 

We sincerely pray for the speedy recovery and restoration of the affected areas. 

 

Morinaga Milk began exporting infant and toddler milk to Pakistan in 1978, and has been doing so for 

more than four decades. We have also mutually enhanced our ties with the people of Pakistan, 

including receiving donations from them when the Great East Japan Earthquake occurred in 2011. 

Going forward, we will continue working to ensure we can contribute to the growth and health of the 

people of Pakistan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: This English translation is provided for the benefit of readers. In the case that discrepancies exist between the original 

Japanese version and the English translation, precedence goes to the original Japanese version. 


